GAE ,
COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, Ly

4th January, 1956,

Dear Sirs,
m.s. "EIL, BUARO"

With reference to your letter of the 26th
October and My reply of the 5th November, 1954, 1
have to inform Jou that In view of the fact that this
vessel became due for Speclal Survey at the end of May
last, also that 8he had not been Seen In drydock since
September, 1953 and tha: the machineary Contlnuous Survey
was behind-hand this vVessel's class has been qualified
in the Society's Reglster Book with the notation
Leld up - Surveys overdue",

A letter has now been received from Messrs,
Anglo-Ecusdorian 0i1fields, Ltd., London, in which
they state this vessel was sold to Senor E. Escobar,
a resident in Ecuador, and handed over to him on
the 29th ultimo, It 1s also Stated that the vessel
will continue to trade in Ecuadorian and Peruvian
COoastal waters,

In the Clrcumstances 1t will be appreciated ir you
w1ll endeavour o get In touch with the new Owner and
let me know what are hls intentions with a view to
retention of the vessel's class in the Society's
Register Book.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,
Messrs, H. wu, Beausire & Co. ,
Lloyd's Agents,
Huallaga 321,
P.0.Box 778,
LIMAZ Peru.

Lloyd's Regist
Foundation
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